
 
Kohala By The Sea 

Community Association 
 

ALOHA 
 

PLEASE BE REMINDED THAT 

 

FIREWORKS 
 

ARE STRICTLY PROHIBITED AT 

 

    KOHALA BY THE SEA 

 
FINES MAY BE INCURRED IF VIOLATED 

                            

HAVE A SAFE AND  

HAPPY 4th of July HOLIDAY! 

 
Thank you for your cooperation, 

Associa Hawaii 
& Your Board of Directors 


